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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 18 October 2017 

in the Churt Pavilion at 9.10 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley (chairman) Kevin Lower, Roger Rowe, Robert 

Cordell, Gerald Stiff, Eunice Burch 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 17/69 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting. 

 

RGT 17/70 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Gay and Petty 

 

RGT 17/71 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 17/72 Minutes of the Meeting of 20 September 2017 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Cordell, SECONDED by Cllr Rowe and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 17/73 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Successful CCC annual dance held end of September 

2) Miro has raked bark under zip wire 

3) User group contribution received from football club 

4) Insurance renewed wef 30 September 2017 with Inspire 

5) Pavilion hired to David Gay for children’s party and to CADS for 4 rehearsals 

6) RGT annual return to be completed online by 31/1/18 

7) Grasstex have confirmed their prices for 2018 will remain the same as 2017 

 

 

RGT 17/74 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 17/74.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (KL) 

Cllr Lower reported he had met with Darren Ireland from the CJFC. DI stressed he 

relies on volunteers but the parking has been marshalled better recently. The club has 

cut back on the number of pitches used and the number of games hosted at Churt, 

The Clerk has chased CCC re tidying up the cricket covers. 

Cllr Lower to meet with the chairman of CCC regarding the requirement for an umpires’ 

changing room 

RGT 17/74.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee 
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Cllr Burch has met with Eibe regarding the works required to various items in the 

playground, noted as medium risk on the recent RoSPA report. 

Clerk to chase James Gray re felling of beech tree on Rec. affected by fungus. 

 

 

RGT 17/75 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 17/75.1 Payments for authorisation –September 2017 

Proposed by Cllr Lower seconded by Cllr Burch and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/75.2 Budget update and income report –September 2017 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/75.3 Application to Waverley BC for PIC monies 

Cllr Gay to submit form requesting monies for a fixed football goal 

 

RGT 17/76 Hedge adjacent to Lerryn overhanging Rec Ground 

Owner is entitled to cut back hedge when overhanging his property. However should have 

advised the Parish Council. Proposed by Cllr Lower that we pay £300 of the £400 bill. 

Seconded by Cllr Cordell, 5in agreement, 1 against. 

 

 

Other matters: 

There being no other business the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 9.40pm.   
 
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 15 November 2017 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


